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A Heartfelt Thank You to Our Incredible Community 

  

In times of need, we are reminded of the strength, compassion, and unity that define our community. It 

is with immense gratitude that we extend this thank you to everyone who stepped up to help others, 

whether through small acts of kindness or significant efforts to support our neighbors. 

  

After Hurricane Milton and its devastating tornadoes, our community came together like never before, 

standing up the Neighbors Helping Neighbors initiative—a testament to Loxahatchee Groves’ spirit of 

love and care for one another. This effort was spearheaded by Jo and Jesse Siciliano, whose leadership, 

vision, and tireless dedication turned a simple idea into a lifesaving mission. Together, they assembled 

a group of 40 residents and neighbors, alongside CERT (Community Emergency Response Team), who 

worked around the clock to help our community recover. 

  

The swift assistance from this incredible team has been nothing short of remarkable, and their efforts 

have been a true lifeline for many. From clearing debris and providing supplies to offering comfort and 

support, Neighbors Helping Neighbors has shown that in The Groves, no one stands alone. 

  

We also want to recognize the community partners and local businesses whose generous contributions 

made a tremendous difference. Without their swift action and resources, we could not have accomplished 

what we did. Their partnership has been invaluable, and we are deeply thankful for their unwavering 

support during this critical time. 

  

One long-time resident marveled at what this effort represents: "It's truly amazing what can be 

accomplished when no one seeks credit." This sentiment reflects the essence of our community—

selfless, resilient, and deeply committed to one another. 

  

To every individual, family, organization, and business that contributed to these efforts, please know 

that your actions have not gone unnoticed. You are the heart and soul of this community, and we are 

forever grateful for the example you’ve set. 

  

Thank you for making Loxahatchee Groves a place we are all proud to call home. 

  

 

 

With deepest appreciation, 

 

The Mayor, Town Council, Management, and Staff of the Town of Loxahatchee Groves 


